
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Planning Panels - Northern Beaches 
pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au 
DA2020/1756
Friday, 10 December 2021 12:55:06 PM

To whom it may concern,

I’m writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed development DA2020/1756 
on 351 Barrenjoey Road, Newport. The Robertson Rd strip is such a unique aspect within 
in Newport and is really the only community strip that exists in Newport that isn’t on a 
main road. Robertson Road has the potential to be so much more and this development 
which among other things is unattractive and has a garage entrance on Robertson Road 
itself has give very little thought into how this unsightly construction and increased flow of 
traffic will impact the rest of the street and Newport as a whole for years to come.  There 
really is no other street like it in Newport... The lack of community consultation on this is 
development is disappointing. Please do not approve this development in it’s current form

thankyou,

Luke Lucas
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